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2024.5.14 Commencement of Research Collaboration with Tokyo Medical and Dental 

University 

 

We are pleased to announce that CHCP Group which operates and supports medical 

institutions, dental clinics, dispensing pharmacies, and home nursing services, will 

commence two research projects under the comprehensive agreement (concluded in 

April 2023) with Tokyo Medical and Dental University, a national university 

corporation. 

 

For more information, please click here. 

 

Contact: Please direct all inquiries concerning this matter to Public Relations 

(+81.3.3511.3900 / pr@unisoncap.com ) 

 

This press release is intended solely for the purpose of public disclosure of the 

activities and performance of Unison Capital Group and does not in any way 

whatsoever constitute a solicitation for the purchase of marketable securities related 

to the fund or associated interests in any other funds established by the Unison 

Capital Group. 

https://www.chcp.jp/wp/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/CHCP_20240514.pdf
mailto:pr@unisoncap.com

